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Richard Lui is a journalist and news anchor for
MSNBC. Before in 2007 at CNN Worldwide, he
became the first Asian American male to anchor
a daily, national cable news show. Lui’s
reporting has covered includes terrorism and
conflict in the Middle East and Asia, and
conflicts and terrorism, including  starting in
the first Iraq War. More recently his field
reporting includes Paris and San Bernadino
attacks and Ferguson and Baltimore during
heightened racial unrest.

Richard Lui

Outside of work, Richard travels two or three times each month from

New York City to San Francisco to care for his father, an Alzheimer’s

patient.  To highlight the importance of family caregiving, Richard is

an AARP Caregiving Champion and an Alzheimer’s Association Celebrity

Champion. He is also an ambassador for the Elizabeth Dole Foundation’s

Hidden Heroes campaign that focuses on caregivers in military

families.
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Isabel Tom is the author of  The Value of
Wrinkles: A Young Perspective on How Loving the
Old Will Change Your Life. She is also a wife,
mom, daughter, and forever grandchild who is
passionate about serving the older adult
population. Between growing up in an
intergenerational household and working in the
field of aging, Isabel has over 35 years of
experience with older adults. Her grandparents,
who lived until 98 and 102, had a profound
impact on her life. 

Isabel Tom

Professionally, she has over 13 years of experience working at

reputable healthcare organizations in the senior living and hospice

care field. She holds a Master in Public Health from the University of

Maryland, College-Park. You can learn more about her book

at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Mo2qEDPY1NY&t=9s.



MEET OUR SPEAKERS

Erwin J. Tan MD  is a physician and fellowship
trained in geriatric and integrative medicine. 
He is the AARP Director of Thought Leadership-
Health.    Erwin previously served as the
Director of Senior Corps at the Corporation for
National and Community Service.  From 2004 to
2010, he served as an Assistant Professor of
Medicine at the Johns Hopkins School of
Medicine where he was an attending physician in
the Division of Geriatric Medicine. He was also
a co-investigator in the Baltimore Experience
Corps Study. 

Erwin Tan

From 2003-2004, Erwin was a White House Fellow serving as a Special

Assistant to the Secretary of Veterans Affairs. Before coming to the

Washington, D.C. Metropolitan area, Erwin was a faculty member at the

University of California, San Francisco School of Medicine, where he

was the Medical Director for the High User Case Management Program and

served as Geriatric Medicine Fellow and a Primary Care Medicine

Resident.    Erwin served on the San Francisco Department of Public

Health’s Bioterrorism Working group.   Erwin was commissioned as a 2nd

Lieutenant in the United States Army Reserves and received training in

Chemical, Biological and Nuclear Warfare. He received a bachelor’s

from Brown University where he attended the Tougaloo College exchange

program.   Dr. Tan graduated from New York University School of

Medicine as a member of the Alpha Omega Alpha honor society.  Erwin

was born in Indonesia and is a naturalized citizen of the United

States.


